
 
 

CITY OF PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 

BLUE RIBBON COMMITTEE ON SUSTAINABLE  
 

PRACTICES 
 

November 30, 2017 MEETING 
 
DATE:  November 30, 2017 
TIME:   6:30 – 8:30 PM 
PLACE:  CITY MANAGER’S CONFERENCE ROOM 

 
Minutes 

 
I. CALL TO ORDER 
 
II. ACCEPTANCE OF MINUTES FROM  October 28, 2017 
 
III. NEW BUSINESS 

 
IV. ATTENDANCE   In attendance were Chairman Bert Cohen, 

members Peter Britz, Jacob Levenson, Lindsay Gallant, Matt 
Glynn, Patrick Ellis, Josh Denton, and Larry Lariviere, guests from 
PHS Eco Club Lydia Fedorowich, Henry Ekstrom and Lucia Trevino.  
Also attending were interested citizens Hank Bautzmann and John 
Kennedy (Please add Hank Bautzman to our e-mail list, 
habautzmann@gmail.com) 
 

 
V. The committee members were informed by Bert that two 

applicants for the Blue Ribbon Committee were pending before 
the mayor. 

 

mailto:habautzmann@gmail.com


VI. The vision and priorities of the Blue Ribbon Committee on 
Sustainable Practices were discussed and a suggestion was made 
to add them on to our website if they are not already there. 

 
VII. The Eco Club gave a very informative report of the sustainable 

actions and ideas of promoting compostable by local businesses 
as well as a possible cloth tote bag project. Patrick and Josh are 
working to find out if the Farm to Table Program will end this 
December and if so research possible funds to continue. 

Please add Hank Bautzman to our e-mail list, habautzmann@gmail.com 

Next meeting is December 21, 2017 at 6:30 pm. 
 
Note for this meeting: Josh facilitated Larry took minutes 
      

VIII. ADJOURNMENT  
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